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9th May 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers of all year 5 children 
 

Re:  Residential Visit to PGL May 2024 
 

Further to the parents meeting last week, we have been making enquiries about other venues to try and 
reduce the costs for parents. Unfortunately, with residential trips the venues are booked up 2 years in 

advance. This means that we are not able to change the destination for the current Year 5 and we would like 

to invite your child to take part in the residential trip to PGL in Shropshire, in May 2024. 
 

To support you with payment we are able to divide the cost over a maximum of 12 months, however we do 
need to establish the number of children who will be attending. The cost of the trip will be approximately 

£320 (based on 60 children) and this includes coach travel, all meals and accommodation. 

 
We will be leaving school on Wednesday 25th May 2024 and staying for two nights at The PGL Centre, 

Boreaton Park, Shropshire during which time the children will be taking part in lots of outward-bound 
activities. All the staff at the centre are DBS checked and school staff will be staying with the children to 

ensure their safety.  
 

In order for us to organise the trip we need to know definite numbers. If you would like your child to take part 

in the visit, please complete the reply slip below and return to the school. A non-refundable deposit of £35 by 
Wednesday 24th May will need to be paid via ParentPay in order to secure a place. Unfortunately, we will 

not be able to accept any more deposits after this date as we cannot guarantee a place.  
 

We understand that the cost of residential trips can be high and in order for us to help we have spread the 

payments over as many months as possible. You can also pay in smaller, regular instalments if you would 
prefer. Please contact the school office to arrange this. 

Payment Schedule: 
£35 deposit  

£26 x 10 payments due by the 28th of each month 
Final payment of £25  

 

There is a power point information from a previous trip on the school website under the “Residential” tab. 
There is also a link to the PGL video.  

 
We hope that as many children as possible can attend as we feel it is an excellent opportunity for the children, 

as well as a fantastic experience. Please can ALL parents return the reply slip below, even if your child 

does not wish to go on the residential, no later than Wednesday 24th May, with a deposit via 
ParentPay where applicable. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs Dawson and Mr Smith 
 

 
 

 

Please complete the reply slip overleaf 



 

let’s school 

  ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Year 6 Residential Visit  
 

My child will be attending the residential visit in May 2024 and I have paid the deposit of £35 YES/NO 
              

My child does not wish to go on this residential                       YES/NO 
     

Child’s Name:  ……………………………………………………………………………  Class:  ……………………… 

 
Signed:  ……………………………………………………………………………………  (Parent/Guardian)                                


